
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek       Meeting Date: 4/29/2025 

 

Title: Award of Security and Fire Systems Additions for DPW expansion project with TECC for 

$21,344.78. 

 

Issue: Does the Village Board wish to accept the proposals from TECC for fire and security 

additions as part of the expansion project for the DPW garage expansion project.  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

TECC is the Village’s vendor for the fire and security systems at Village buildings.  TECC has 

provided two quotes to the additional fire and security items needed at the Department of Public 

Works as part of the expansion of the garage area.   

 

Proposal #1 is for $12,689.99 for Fire System Additions at the Department of Public Works. 

Proposal #2 is for $8,654.79 for Access Control Additions at the Department of Public Works.   

 

 

Budget Impacts: $21,344.78 to be included in the upcoming capital borrowing for the project.  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the two proposals with TECC for fire and security 

additions for the Department of Public Works expansion project for $21,344.78. 

 

Attachments: Proposal # 1 for  $12,689.99 and Proposal #2 for $8,654.79 


